February 2022

Dear praying brothers and sisters,

We would like to express our sincere thanks to those of you who have given to the
Lottie Moon Christmas offering. We look forward to partnering with all of you in
2022. Your prayers make a difference here in Taipei!

PRAISES:

Covid-19 restrictions have been relaxed here. We are getting closer to having a
normal life.

Working with our partnering churches, we have passed out 600 Gospel tracts
during Christmas. May His story of salvation through Jesus Christ continue to
awaken people’s hearts and minds to commit to follow Christ as their Lord and
Savior!

We have identified 4 more churches to partner with. Praise God!!!




More prayer requests

Ed is continuing to train at the ZS church, and it is now the men’s group.
They are learning how to share the Gospel using 2W2L. Ask God to inspire
their hearts to have boldness and excitement to share with their friends

and family.

Kelly is leading an online Trauma Healing group that is made up of
brothers and sisters from China. Please ask God to speak to their hearts,
and that they will be able to bring their wounds to the cross and
experience our God who is a Healer. May they be able to help others after

the training.

WHEN WAS THE LAST TIME YOU SHARED THE GOSPEL WITH SOMEONE?
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Jinjiang St.

The lady in pink is “Sarah,” who is sharing the
Gospel with the man. She has been a Christian
for 10 years and this was her first time sharing
the whole Gospel with a stranger. And she got
to do it 3 times that night! Such a beautiful,
awesome moment to see her tears of joy and
thankfulness out of her obedience to Jesus
Christ saying, “Go and make disciples of all
nations!”

Thank you for your partnership!
In Christ,

Ed and Kelly
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